
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Friday 13th March 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

With the End of Key Stage 1 fast approaching, we will be providing the children with a range of 

home learning opportunities to keep their brains active and in a learning mode over the Easter 

holidays.  These will be sent home with your child today.   

 

There is no expectation for the children to complete these tasks and no sanction for not 

engaging with them during the Easter holidays.  However, if any school closure is enforced, 

these are to be used as home learning for the duration of the period. The children will 

benefit from working on this pack as the content supports the standards expected at the 

end of Year 2.  

 

The holiday packs will consist of 2x Reading papers, 2x Maths papers and 2x GPS (grammar, 

punctuation and spelling) papers.  The answers for the papers can be found by visiting 

http://primarytools.co.uk/pages/pastpapersKS1.html and if you stroll down the page until you 

reach 2016 markscheme for each paper.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs L Burnham    Mrs M Richardson   Mrs Reynolds 

Year 2 Class Teacher   Year 2 Class Teacher   Head Teacher 
 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 
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